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Good Afternoon Caledonia Elementary Families,

At 4:00 p.m. today, all families will receive information about
scheduling a parent/teacher conference for Tuesday, February 6th
or Thursday, February 8th. We look forward to meeting with families
to share important information about their child's progress.

Our Cal El National Blue Ribbon recognition night at the CHS
basketball games has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February
13th. Students and staff will be recognized during halftime of both
games (approximately 6:45 and 8:45). Any Cal El student wearing their PTO-sponsored t-shirt will
be admitted for free.

Thank you,
Brent
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Mrs. DeJong's Art Classes

Parents, if your child has Mrs. DeJong for art class, I would love to meet you during your
conferences! It has been my pleasure to work with these impressive youngsters at Cal El and
observe how eager they are to learn in art classes! I will be in the art room Thursday during
conferences from 4:30 till the end of the evening. Stop on in
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3rd / 4th Grade Tennis Camp

Scott Bont and Marcy Torres, Cal El staff members and CCS tennis coaches, will be hosting a tennis
camp in the gym after school on Mondays, starting January 29th. This opportunity is for 3rd or 4th
grade boys and girls. For more information, access the following link:

https://playtennis.usta.com/Programming/USTAWesternMichiganDistrict/Coaching/Course/ad3fc
a10-ef5a-453c-b08e-f37a60270cbd
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Volunteer Management Program

This year, we will be utilizing a new volunteer management system called Raptor. This system will
be utilized for any individual entering the building to work with students or volunteer in a classroom.
Our building secretaries, Christy and Denise, will guide volunteers through the check-in process
using a kiosk located in our main foyer. A state ID or driver's license is needed to initiate the
process. We kindly ask that you bring a form of ID with you if planning to volunteer.
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